
 

 

February 10, 2012 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

P.O. Box 2319 

27th Floor 

2300 Yonge Street 

Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

E-mail: boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca  

 

Attention: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Walli, 

 

 

Re. EB-2011-039 

 

The purpose of this letter is to seek the Board’s leave to allow North American Platform Against Wind 

Power, Toronto Wind Action and Great Lakes Wind Truth, as well as Save the Eagles International,  to 

intervene after the deadline set out in Notice for the above noted proceeding. 

 

 

Our contact information is: 

 

Sherri Lange 

22 Avonmore Square 

Toronto Ontario 

M1E 1C9 

 

AND/OR 

 

105 Guildwood Parkway 

P.O. Box 11014 

Scarborough, Ontario 

http://ca.mc886.mail.yahoo.com/mc/compose?to=boardsec@ontarioenergyboard.ca


M1E 1NO 

Phone: 416-567-5115 

kodaisl@rogers.com 

 

 

We are prepared to accept the record as it stands. Although we would be happy to respond to any 

concerns that the Applicant might raise, we do not believe that any unfairness arises from our late 

intervention.  

 

 

The nature of our group is to educate and advocate for justice and truth in nature and communities beset 

by industrial wind turbines and attendant substations and transmission lines.  Please see our website at 

www.na-paw.org for a full description of our platform. We additionally work closely with the over 400 

European groups (over 600 groups between the two organizations), as that history with IWTs predates 

ours, and we share a common understanding and expertise in working with experts world wide.  This 

expertise and knowledge of the problems with industrial wind worldwide can and does work to impact 

other less mature experiences and policies.  

 

Because of our group's interests and history, we have a concern about the proposed development 

described in the above noted application. 

 

We have communicated with MCSEA and identified a commonality of interests. To the extent possible, 

we will coordinate our intervention with that of MCSEA and other parties of similar interest. 

 

We are not seeking eligibility for costs. To the extent possible, we intend to work with MCSEA's 

consultant, Mr. Adams. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sherri Lange 

CEO NA-PAW, North American Platform Against Wind Power 

Founding Director, Toronto Wind Action 

Executive Director, Canada, Great Lakes Wind Truth 

Vice President, Canada, STEI, Save the Eagles International 

416-567-5115 

www.na-paw.org 

www.torontowindaction.com 

www.greatlakeswintruth.org 
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Copies: 

 

 

Gordon Potts, Northland Power: gpotts@northlandpower.ca 

Art Jacko, Mnidoo Mnising Power Limited Partnership: ajacko@uccm.ca  

James Sidlofsky, Borden Ladner Gervais: jsidlofsky@blg.com 

Raymond Beaudry: wrf@manitoulin.net 

Rosemary Wakegijig: neoskwes@hotmail.com 

Wind Concerns Ontario: windconcerns@gmail.com 

Tom Adams: tom.adams.energy@gmail.com 
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